
 
 From: andrewadonlucy <XXXXXXXXXXXXXX>  
Sent: 14 March 2016 09:29  
To: Amanda Mooney  
Subject:Sheelins wasted potential.  
" Lough Sheelin should not be closed to pike and coarse anglers between 13th October and 1st  
March. I pay my licence for 12 months fishing and you take 5 month off of me. Why? 


